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Haber Law is taking precautionary measures to guests and visitors concerning the COVID‐19 
coronavirus. Please share your travel history information below in advance of your visit. 

 

Your Name:    
 

Date of Meeting:    
 

Yes /No 
 

Have you recently visited a restricted area* in the last 14 days? / 
 

Have you recently transited through a restricted area* in the last 14 days? / 
 

Have you traveled outside of the United States within the last 14 days? / 

Have you traveled domestically (within the United States) via airplane within the last 14 days? / 

Have you used public transportation (Metrorail, Subway, Bus) within the last 14 days? / 

Have you been in contact with anyone that has been infected? / 

Have you been in contact with anyone who has visited a restricted area* in the last 14 days? / 

Have you been in contact with anyone who has transited through a restricted area* in the last 14 days? / 

 
We ask that on the day of your visit, you kindly ensure you are in good health for a face‐to‐face meeting 
during this period of alert. We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you in advance for your 
support as we strive to protect the health and safety of our employees and guests and safeguard our 
business. 

 
Please see below links for up‐to‐date information on restricted areas. 
 
https://www.cdc.gov/travel 

https://www.cdc.gov/travel

